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Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Would you be willing to allow me to
reproduce your Washington Post columof March 15
on fluoridation of public drinking water in our
pages? I would like to use it as one of several
viewpoints following up my own report of last month.

I could offer you a reprint fee of $100.

If this is agreeable to you, what clearance
must I get from The Washington Post, and through whom?

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Stanford University
School of Medicine
Palo Alto, California
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